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Key Discussion Points: 

● Lighting Master Plan Presentation 
 
Summary: The University contracted the Lighting Practice to create guidelines for new lighting 
around AU’s main campus with a focus on creating a safe environment with adequate light 
levels, reduce contrasting, and minimizing shadows. AU took feedback on the lighting master 
plan including clearing up the boundaries shown in the presentation and how their lighting plans 
interface with the areas on the edge of campus.  
 
The presentation continued with the discussion of AU’s photometric study of the campus and 
what types of new lighting will likely replace the current light poles. The presentation also looked 
at two specific lighting revisions to the signage and Massachusetts Ave. and the South Campus 
walkways. The meeting ended with a question and answer session which examined how this 
lighting plan fits in with the overall campus planning process, how AU works with DDOT for the 
areas directly around the school for lighting coordination, and the specifics of the Washington 
Globe light pole which is common lighting around DC.  

 


